
 

 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development (ADOL) Announcement 

ADOL FROI/SROI EDI Requirements Version 2.5.1 Updates Available for Download  

and Reminder of ADOL EDI Workshop! 

 

Date: January 9, 2019 

ADOL Version 2.5.1 Updates:  

ADOL has identified additional changes needed to the v2.5 tables dated 7/10/2018, and as a result has created v2.5.1 

dated 1/8/2019. These changes are available for testing, and testing is encouraged pending the new Implementation of 

the edits for production on 2/19/2019.  

Primary changes include changes to SROI MTC PY-Payment reporting and the elimination of MTC RE (however, Reduced 

Earnings variable segments are still to be present as applicable on other transactions). 

The ‘updated’ requirements are now available for download at http://adoledi.info/. You can find the updated tables 

under the “Implementation Guide” link on the left-hand side of the page. ADOL’s EDI Implementation Guide page 

provides a link to download each requirement document. As mentioned, information regarding changes to ADOL’s EDI 

Requirements can be accessed by reviewing the ADOL Change Log Tab within each of the documents. There is an 

indication in the Change Logs that provide a list of the changes that have been made since the Version 2.5 posted on 

7/10/2018.   

This is also a reminder that on Friday, February 1, 2019 the Alaska Workers’ Compensation Division will conduct an EDI 

Workshop, to cover ADOL’s Version 2.5 and 2.5.1 EDI requirement tables and current reporting issues. Please see the 

announcement posted at  http://adoledi.info/news for further registration information. 

 
If you have questions related to general EDI support issues, please email adoledi@iso.com. 

 
Thank you, 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development EDI Support Team 
adoledi@iso.com  
dol.workerscomp.edi@alaska.gov   
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